
From: Erik Wallenius <erik@ward43.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 1:34 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Edible Arrangements | Gifted to Alderman Smith 
 

 
Good afternoon sir, 
 
Please see the below photo and information regarding this office gift. 
 
Please also let me know if there are any additional details needed for disclosure. 
 
Thank you, 
 
- Erik 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: McKay Murphy <mckay@ward43.org> 
Date: Tue, Nov 9, 2021 at 13:20 
Subject: Edible Arrangements | Gifted to Alderman Smith 
To: Erik Wallenius <erik@ward43.org> 
 
 
Erik,   
 
This last Friday, Alderman Smith received a gift of chocolate fruit from residents that is estimated to be 
44.99. We put it out for public consumption. 
 

  
[Warning: External email]  
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--  
McKay J. Murphy 
Director of Community Outreach & Public Safety Liaison 
Alderman Michele Smith, 43rd Ward  
 


